
 

Paramedic Chiefs of Canada (PCC) 

E-bulletin – February 2024 

PCC Awards of Excellence – Now Accepting Nominations! 

The PCC Awards of Excellence are awarded to any person (or team) who has developed and 
implemented an EMS process, method, or program that demonstrates extraordinary achievement 
within the last three years. 

The three categories that will be considered in 2024 include: 

1. Award of Excellence for a Quality Workplace 
2. Award of Excellence for an Innovative Treatment or Technology 
3. Award of Excellence for a Client Centered Initiative 

The person or team shall be nominated by the care providers and leaders of Paramedicine in Canada. 
Nominations are evaluated on the information provided in the nomination submission. 

This year those nominees who are among the highest scorers overall will be awarded this prize. In the 
event a group is awarded the PCC Award of Excellence, only one member of the group will be awarded. 
Each winner will be provided one registration and two nights hotel accommodation at the PCC 
Leadership Summit June 4th-6th, 2024 in Quebec City. Travel expenses are the responsibility of the 
winner. 

All nominations MUST be sent via email to: awards@paramedicchiefs.ca The call for nominations closes 
at 1700 (EST) on March 29th, 2024. 

For additional information on our Awards of Excellence, please visit 
https://www.paramedicchiefs.ca/awards-of-excellence/  

PCC Leadership Summit 

Save the date and start making plans to join us in Quebec City, Quebec for our 2024 Annual Leadership 
Summit, which takes place from June 4th-6th, 2024. This year we will also be hosting the 20th 
International Roundtable on Community Paramedicine (IRCP) June 7th-8th. 

Our program features a dynamic line up of keynote and plenary speakers that will focus on the Future of 
Work, Mental Health and Wellness, Research, Leadership Development, and discuss Workplace Culture. 
We are in the process of reviewing all speaker submission and are encouraged by the volume and 
diversity of submissions and look forward to sharing our Summit program with you.  
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Click here https://paramedicchiefsleadershipsummit.com/delegates/  to register now online and sign up 
on our website to receive Leadership Summit notifications. A reduced guest room rate of $259 per night 
has been negotiated for PCC and IRCP delegates. 

We hope to see you in Quebec City! 

If you have any questions, please contact Kelly Nash, Executive Director at 
kellynash@paramedicchiefs.com  
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